BEACH ENHANCEMENT UPDATE

Dear Valued Business Partners,
Greetings from Al Hamra Residence and Al Hamra Village Hotel!

We wish to inform you that the ongoing necessary beach enhancement works at our beach, have been
extended until Friday, 7th of February 2025. This extension is to ensure the completion of the project to
the highest standards, ultimately providing our guests with a significantly improved beach experience.

During this time, guests can continue to access the beach at the nearby Convention Center, located just 100 meters away.
A complimentary shuttle bus service is available every 10 minutes daily from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM. Additionally, for all-
inclusive guests, beverages will be served at the new beach location. The area is fully equipped with umbrellas, sunbeds,
and beach towels, ensuring a comfortable experience. Professional lifeguards will also be on hand to ensure safety.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this enhancement period, which applies to all hotels in the Al
Hamra area. Our team is committed to minimizing any inconvenience, and we will continue to provide regular updates on
the progress of the works.

Please make sure to share this information with your guests who are booked at our hotels during this period. Should you
have any questions or need further details, feel free to contact us. We truly value your partnership and thank you for your
continued support.

Best Regards,
The Management at Al Hamra Residence | Al Hamra Village Hotel
Ras Al Khaimah, United Arab Emirates

Dated: 24th of January, 2025

Al Hamra Residence, Vienna St, Jazeera Al Hamra, Ras Al Khaimah
T: +971 7 206 7222 | E: reservations@alhamraresorts.com

www.alhamraresorts.com




